

08/04/2020

Dear Families of Beautiful Blessings Preschool,

It is with a broken and heavy heart that I must inform you that our preschool will not be opening this fall for the 2020/2021 school year. The school board and I have been reviewing our current enrollment and our current staff to work out an acceptable plan to re-open. With enrollment less than 50% the school cannot support itself or our staff. During these unusual times and with the constant threat of another closure in the fall we felt it was in our families' best interests to wait to re-open the school in the fall of 2021.

Registration fees that are documented on file will be refunded. This is not an ideal situation for any of us. We have a highly qualified staff who are now without employment and our beloved school will sit idly as this time goes by. These ever changing inconsistent guidelines has led to such frustration and lack of clear direction that I am sure all of you have been feeling it as well.

It is my hope and prayer that this pandemic will pass over and the school will be restored to its full capabilities next year. I will send out information to all our parents and update our website when this is possible. If you need to reach me, please feel free to contact me at 216-280-0477 or email me at MrsDeDe@BeautifulBlessingsPreschool.org. I will try to answer any questions you may have.

The staff and I will miss <u>everyone!!!!!</u> I cannot convey how devastating this is for all of us here at the school. Our prayers will always be with you that you and your family remain safe and healthy.

God Bless You,

Mrs. DeDe